
Submitter: Angela  Burns  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1076 

I am against this bill. Overpopulation of dogs is created by rescues bring dogs from 

out of state on a regular basis.  

Reputable breeders required all pups returned (their entire life) if at anytime the 

owner can no longer care for them, so these animals do not end up in any facility. 

 

I occasionally breed so my line of dogs continue (40 + years). People should be able 

to purchase a specific breed if they want. If they are not produced in Oregon people 

will still get the pup they want from a different state and this will creat more dogs in 

facilities as pup owners will not send them back to a different state. 


